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May 30, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This morning, the school was evacuated at 9:00 a.m. due to a strange odour in a 
classroom.  All procedures were followed and the evacuation took place without any 
incidents.  
 
The Fire Department, Enbridge and DPCDSB Maintenance Services were called and 
they determined the source of the odour came from the gas meter outside, which was 
repaired immediately. Following air tests the school was deemed safe, and staff and 
student reentered at 9:30 a.m. 
 
The students and staff should be commended for adhering to our safety measures and 
emergency evacuation procedures that are practiced throughout the year.   
 
The safety and security of our students and staff is of paramount importance to us and 
we work hard to ensure that Bishop Francis Allen School is a safe, caring, healthy and 
inclusive place in which to learn and work.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this incident, please contact myself at your earliest 
convenience. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
M. Noce  
Principal 

 
 

 


